
4 

History 
o/the 
Athletic 
Round Table 

three years ago, Jerry Harwin and Caesar Uyesaka 
()' sipped coffee at Caesar's Restaurant, talking about the U need for a sports group in Santa Barbara that could help the 
local athletic community in times of need. After Jerry and Caesar 
shared a couple more coffee breaks together, the Santa Barbara 
Athletic Round Table was born. Its motto: The advancement and 
betterment of all sports and athletics in the greater Santa Barbara area. 

The Round Table got off to a fast start. Its first organizational meeting 
was held at Santa Barbara's East Beach on January 25, 1968. 
Hundreds of people attended this meeting and over 200 joined that 
evening as Charter Members. 

The Round Table's first annual banquet was held at Santa Barbara 
City College on June 22, 1968. A number of outstanding athletes in 
a variety of sports were honored; the evening's highlight was the 
induction of local athletes into the Round Table's Hall of Fame. 

Harry's Plaza Cafe was the site of the Round Table's first press 
luncheon held on September 14,1970. The luncheons, initiated by 
the new-president, Bill Bertka, were similar to a "Monday Morning 
Quarterback Club." All nine area schools were represented by the 
head coaches of the sport in season. For 30 years, the Round Table 
luncheons have been held at Harry's every Monday, attended by 
standing-room only crowds. 

Since its first meeting backin 1968, the Santa BarbaraAthletic Round 
Table has helped hundreds of individuals and organizations by 
raising funds to support their athletic programs. Through mem-
bership dues, contributions, fund-raisers , and grant applications, the 
Round Table has raised more than $1,800,OOO! 

Funds are distributed according to need. The Round Table is proud 
to help student-athletes at all levels compete in events they would 
otherwise not have been able to attend. With continued community 
support, we at the Round Table are confident that Santa Barbara's 
sports opportunities will continue to grow with each new season. 

2000 HALL OF FAME 

Chet Kammerer 
Coach 

The resume of Coach Chet Kammerer is filled wi th 
with successes, wins, championships, professionalism 
and family. We of the SBART would like to add a 
tide: Chet Kammerer - Good Person. At a time when 
strength of character and decency are more important 
than ever before, we are proud to raise your name as a 
role model for young people to see and to emulate. 

Returning to his alma mater, Chet coached the Grace 
College basketball team to a record of 183-1 00, good 
enough to capture the attention of a small college in 
Santa Barbara. In the next seventeen years, Chet 
Kammerer led his Westmont College basketball team 
to an astounding 359-156 record, averaging over 21 
wins per season. He won five District 3 champion-
ships and two regular season tides - all against top 
NAIA competition. 

An indicator of the strength of the Westmont pro-
gram was its five invitations to to the National NAIA 

highlighted by a number one national 

ranking and a Final Four appearance. That 1983-84 
team finished the season at 31-4. During those years of 
basketball success, Athletic Director Kammerer was 
also leading the entire Westmont athletic program 
into an impressive position of strength in the NAIA. 

Following his successes at Westmont, he joined the 
ranks of professional basketball with the LA Lakers 
and remains at that level as Director of Scouting for 
the Miami Heat. 

He is no stranger to accolades; he is a member of 
Westmont's Hall of Fame and was inducted into the 
NAIA Hall of Fame in March 200'0. When Coach 
Kammerer leaves tonight, his photo will hang on the 
wall as a member of the SBART Hall of Fame. 

Chet, we are proud to be associated with you. 
Congratulations to you, your wife Sherill, daughters 
Shanda and Shariss, son Chad and your grandson. 
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